
 

 

 

 

 

 

HKICS China Corporate and Regulatory Update 2013 
 

An annual update on both Hong Kong and Mainland corporate and regulatory issues to 

governance professionals in Hong Kong and Mainland China 

 
Hong Kong, 24 January 2013 - The Hong Kong Institute of Chartered Secretaries (HKICS) 
today hosted the China Corporate and Regulatory Update (CCRU) conference 2013.  This 
annual event was well supported by Hong Kong and Mainland regulators with 
representatives from both the Shenzhen Stock Exchange and the Shanghai Stock Exchange 
speaking at the event.  
 
CCRU has become an important annual Institute event for both Hong Kong and Mainland 
governance professionals in obtaining first-hand information and essential regulatory 
updates on the latest developments, changes and trends in related laws and practices in 
Hong Kong and Mainland China.  At the Conference, Merger & Acquisition cases and the 
practices of listed companies in Hong Kong and Mainland China were covered by a 
representative from China Merchants Bank. 
 
‘Over the past years we have continued with our goal to promote the Chartered Secretary 
profession in Mainland China, in conjunction with the professionalising of the board 
secretary position.  With the establishment of the China Association for Public Companies 
(CAPCO), several areas of possible cooperation have been agreed between CAPCO and the 
Institute, including professionalising the board secretary position, training, research 
projects and information exchange,’ said Ms Edith Shih, President of HKICS.   
 
‘CCRU provides an excellent platform for Hong Kong and PRC regulators as well as market 
practitioners to exchange information and ideas directly.  Such first-hand and practical 
sharing are very useful to all governance professionals and the business community,’ Ms 
Shih continued. 
 
‘We are delighted to receive the staunch support of regulators in both Hong Kong and 
Mainland China.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank the representatives who 
have spoken at CCRU and shared their expertise with the attendees,’ Ms Shih added. 
 
HKICS is a recognised institution endorsed by Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited 
and Securities Futures Commission, and CCRU forms part of the Institute’s Enhanced 
Continuing Professional Development Programme. 
 
 



 

About The Hong Kong Institute of Chartered Secretaries 

More than meets the eye. 

 
The Hong Kong Institute of Chartered Secretaries (HKICS) is an independent professional 
body dedicated to the promotion of its members’ role in the formulation and effective 
implementation of good governance policies in Hong Kong and throughout China, as well 
as the development of the profession of Chartered Secretary.  
     
HKICS is a founder member of Corporate Secretaries International Association (CSIA) which 
was established in March 2010 to give a global voice to corporate secretaries and 
governance professionals. 
 
HKICS today has more than 5,600 members and approximately 3,200 students. For more 
information, please visit www.hkics.org.hk. 
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